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First name: Teresa

Last name: McGonigle

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am truly sadden by this decision.  As an equestrian, hiker, and bike rider I oppose this decision.

There are numerous places that e-bikes/bikes have access.  When I ride my horse or hike the tranquil forest

lands where e-bikes are not allowed I am almost assured that an e-biker/bike rider will not be flying around a

corner or up or down a steep grade that I am using.   This is a dangerous combination.  Several times I have

been nearly taken out by bike riders.  So far it has been pure luck I have not been hurt or worse.  This can be

deadly.  Please reconsider your decision.

 


